
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Sonora Winds is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.  
Donations to the group are tax-deductible and can be sent 
to Sonora Winds, P.O. Box 40574, Tucson, AZ 85717.   

      

       

   
Sonora Winds is an active Tucson based wind ensemble directed by Karin Nolan.  It is 
composed of both amateur and professional musicians with a mission to perform free 
concerts and educational programs to enhance the cultural life of the Tucson Area 
Community. 
     
  
	  

Grace St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 
2331 E. Adams St. (one block south of Arizona Inn) 

*****Free Admission ****** Donations Accepted***** 

	

 
 

                                   
                                    
 
                              
                         

	

2018 - 2019 Concert Schedule
   

  

    
 

   
  

   
  

   
    

7PM February 27, 2019 
A Southwest Spotlight

7PM October 3, 2018
 Pops Concert

   
  

     
  

 7PM May 8, 2019 
Concert Band Classics

    

   

    

www.sonorawinds.homestead.com 

Please like our Facebook page!

Tucson’s Community Wind Symphony

Directed by Dr. Karin Nolan

7PM December 19, 2018
 Sonoran Holiday


